
September 8, 2014 
 

BOT Lease Co., Ltd. 
 

【Renewal of BOTL’s WebSite】 
 
Tokyo, September 8, 2014--- BOT Lease Co., Ltd. (BOTL) is pleased to 
announce that we have launched a renewed website as of September 8, 2014  
so that visitors can find our information much quicker and easier. 
 
Please be noted that URL addresses for new web site remain the same except for a few 
pages. In case your ‘Favorites’ page falls in that exception, please kindly take a moment 
to change records on your browser. 
 

BOTL will continue to make efforts to provide information that are more useful to 
visitors. 

We are looking forward to your visit. 

Inquiries 
BOT Lease Co., Ltd. 
Planning and Coordination Division. 
TEL: +81-3-3270-5261 
 


